
Exciting News: We're Redesigning Our 

Website! 

Dear Supporters, 

We are thrilled to announce that our NGO will be undergoing a complete redesign of our website 

to better serve our mission and the community. Our new site will be more user-friendly, visually 

engaging, and informative. 

The redesign process will take place from [Start Date] to [End Date], during which time our 

existing website will remain live. We encourage you to visit us and stay connected on our social 

media platforms for updates. 

Our goal with this redesign is to enhance your experience and provide easier access to our 

resources and information about our programs and initiatives. 

Thank you for your continued support. We can't wait to reveal our new look! 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[NGO Name] 


